
Board Minutes                                        Corning, Iowa   July 30, 2013 

  

 The Adams County Board of Supervisors met in regular session on Tuesday, July 30, 2013, with the 

following members present:  Chairperson, Douglas Birt; Merlin Dixon; Linda England; and Phyllis Mullen.   

Karl McCarty was absent.  The meeting was called to order by the Chair.  The agenda for the day was read and 

approved.  

 

 Darrell Hein gave a presentation regarding Mobile Website and Website Design.  No action was taken.   

 

 Mullen moved, seconded by England, to award the contract for the construction of PCC Pavement 

Project No FM-C002(59)—55-02 to Godbersen-Smith Construction Co for $339,618.05.  All supervisors voted 

aye.  Motion carried. 

 

 Vicki Hodge from the Rural Iowa Crisis Center presented an update.  No action was taken.  Kris Richey 

from Case Management also presented an update to the supervisors.  No action was taken.  Stan Grebner 

discussed a speed limit sign on 240th Street.  After discussion, a “stop ahead” and “double arrow” sign will be 

installed.   

 

 Written committee reports by the supervisors were submitted as follows:  Dixon – ACEDC. 

 

 The meeting was adjourned by the Board Chairman  

 

ATTEST: Douglas Birt, Chairperson, Adams County Board of Supervisors  

     Rebecca Bissell, Adams County Auditor 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


